
From: Scott.Simpson@state.sd.us [mailto:Scott.Simpson@state.sd.us] 
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2010 2:50 PM 
To: Marcia.Elkins@rcgov.org 
Cc: davemuck@ferberengineering.com; Steve.Ellingson@state.sd.us 
Subject: Sidewalk plan for Knutson Lane 

Marsha-

GFP will commit to discussing the construction of sidewalk on Knutson Lane at the time construction is approved. As I 
stated on the phone, we have some hurdles to get past before we will be able to make this part of our project happen. 
However, should the project become a reality. we are committed to a sidewalk plan that makes sense for Knutson Lane, 
as it relates to sidewalk construction on Sturgis Road and our campus site. 

Thank you very much for working with us to complete this valuable project for the city and GFP. 

Best Regards 

Scott Simpson 
Administrative Resources Chief 
South Dakota Game, Fish and Parks 
605.773.8239 

-----Original Message----­
From: Elkins Marcia [mailto:Marcia.Elkinsrillrcgov.org 1 
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2010 9:34 AM 
To: davemuck@ferberengineering.com; Engel, Gary; Seaman, Todd (DOT) 
Cc: Fisher Vicki; Dominicak Bob; Halsted Karley; Staton, Daniel; Heller Monica; Horton Patsy 
Subject: RE: SDGFP Outdoor Campus West - Read this one first please. 
Thanks Dave. 
Would SDGFP be willing to enter into an agreement with the City to build the sidewalk on Knutson Lane at the 
time it is re-constructed? That would likely be the best solution. 

Also - just.to make sure we are all on the same page ... the question for SDDOT is whether or not they will 
allow the sidewalk to be built in the Sturgis Road right-of-way ... the determination on whether it should be 
constructed at this time is really up to the City. Obviously, we want to coordinate our efforts with SDDOT. We 
too are anxious for a final response from SDDOT. Vicki needs to have her staff report completed by the end of 
the day. 

Thanks all. m 
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